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27th April 2023 
RE: Industrial Action on Tuesday 2nd May  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
I am writing to inform you that due to the industrial action on Tuesday the 2nd of May, the following year group 
will be moved to remote learning for the day; 
 

• Year 4 
 
All other year groups will be on site as usual, if there is any change to this you will be notified immediately.  
 
As you are aware, staff do not need to inform school leaders of their choice, taking part in industrial action is 
the right of every teacher.   
  
My priority will always be the safety of the children, ensuring we are able to work safely with the volume of 
children on site.   
  
Pupils in Year 4 will bring a paper pack home with them on Friday, due to Monday being a bank holiday. If your 
child is classed as vulnerable, school will contact you to make arrangements. If you are a critical worker and 
require provision for your child, please contact the school office.   
 
The school is organising vouchers for our Year 4 children who are eligible for benefit related free school 
meals.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact the school office.   
  
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 
Miss P Theodosiou 


